
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, October 23 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 

 
 

• Latinos Unidos will be hosting their Dia de los Muertos Decorations workshop today after 
school in room C110. We will be making marigold flowers, papel picado, and painting 
sugar skulls!  Join us! 

• There’s a DECA meeting after school today in B315 in the cafeteria – come hang out and 
learn more about competition and other DECA opportunities! 

• Hey Seagulls! It's spooky season, which means that we are gearing up for the annual Trunk 
or Treat event held in the Main Gym parking lot on October 29th. From 5-7 PM, grab your 
friends, family, and future seagulls, and join us for some sweet treats and lots of fun!! All 
club advisors, please check your emails to sign up ASAP for trunk decorating! Also, we 
need candy, so check out Pookie- our candy donation box located in the office. SO, if you 
have bags of candy that you would like to donate, give Pookie a visit. 

• There will be a boys wrestling pre-season meeting right after school on Wednesday, 
November 13th in the gym classroom. If you are interested in turning out this season, 
please stop by this informational meeting with Coach Palabrica! 

 
 
Today in sports 

• Volleyball at Snohomish at 7:00 
 

Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


